
 

WEEKLY REMINDER 8TH – 12TH APRIL 

Our Christian value this term is WISDOM 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

17th April 2.30pm – Parent Forum @ school 

18th April 
Swimming/Sports Hall lessons begin @ Cirencester Leisure Centre 

3.15pm pickup 

19th April ASC Fencing begins 

30th April 10:00-11:30am Sports Day 

6th May Bank Holiday 

7th May 
Wilderness 5th instalment Wilderness due 

Whole School Photo 

13th May SATs week 

22nd - 24th May 

24th May 

Wilderness Residential – YR 5 &6 

End of term 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

8th  

Term Resumes 

Wilderness 4th instalment  due 

Deadline for medical/dietary forms for Wilderness and Braeside 

ASC NETBALL BEGINS 

TUESDAY 

9th  
PE lessons in AM 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

9.00am Individual music lessons 

ASC SATs BEGINS 

WEDNESDAY 

10th  
ASC DANCE BEGINS 

THURSDAY 

11th 
PE in PM 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

ASC SPORTS BEGINS 

FRIDAY 

12th 

Owl Class SchoolBeat 

ASC FENCING BEGINS 



 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 

18th March.  Ernie will sit in Wren class this week. 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Aron and Willow in Wren class and 

Pixie in Kingfisher class who will celebrate their birthday during the Easter 

holiday. 

 

FENCING CLUB 

This club will now start on Friday 12th April, we apologise for the amended dates. 

PARENT FORUM 

We will be holding a parent forum Friday 17th April at 2.30pm at school, please do keep the date 

free if you would like to come into school to share your views on the curriculum and our learning. 

PE LESSONS 

PE lessons this term will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Children are to bring in their PE kit bag on Tuesday and Thursday each week. From Thursday 18th 

April  each week we would like children to come in PE kit due to swimming/sports and sports after 

school club. 

NEW HOT LUNCH PRICE 

As previously communicated, the price for a school hot lunch will be increasing from 1st April 2024.  

The new price will be £2.71 

BIBURY PRESCHOOL -OPENING – LITTLE ACORNS 

 

Bibury are excited to announce the opening of their Little Acorns preschool on Monday 8th April. 

This is part of our Early Years Class and will be led by Mrs Spring & Mrs Williams. Children aged 

3 and 4 years will be able to attend, learning and developing their skills through play, ready to 

begin their school life. 

 

Session are: Morning 9am – 12 noon or All Day 9am – 3pm. Monday to Friday, term time only. 

We will be accepting government funding. 

 

Please email the Bibury school office for further information and an application form. 

admin@bibury.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

mailto:admin@bibury.gloucs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXTERNAL NOTICES 

 

 


